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(57) ABSTRACT 

Amethod and system for transforming an intermediate form 
into an object-oriented database. The intermediate form is 
derived from a grammatical form of an object-oriented 
database through the process of compilation. The grammati 
cal form is an expression of an object-oriented database in 
a textual form according to a grammar. The intermediate 

form comprises an array of intelligent entry objects that 
encapsulate data With methods for manipulating that data. 
The intermediate form comprises entries as in the object 
oriented database but lacks the infrastructure of the database. 
The intermediate form can be used to populate the object 
oriented database With entries. Population takes place 
through a public API for accessing the object-oriented 
database; in other Words, through an interface Which 
declares methods for navigating the database and adding 
entries to the database. The object-oriented database is an 
obj ect-oriented con?guration database Which stores con?gu 
ration parameters pertaining to the softWare and hardWare of 
a computer system, such as application programs, device 
drivers, system services, and other components. The object 
oriented database is platform-independent and is therefore 
con?gured to be hosted on several different operating sys 
tems and computing platforms. 

20 Claims, 11 Drawing Sheets 
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